TEL.: 1 (212) 963.1234 • FAX; 1 (212) 963.4879

25 November 2014

Mr. Secretary-General,

At the meeting, many participants, including the Permanent Representatives of Guinea, Liberia and Sierra Leone to the United Nations, UNDP, UNOWA and the World Bank, emphasized and agreed upon the need to further assess the epidemic's impact in the areas of security, local governance, political institutions, social cohesion and economic recovery, taking into consideration a comprehensive regional and longer-term approach. Such an assessment would help

economic recovery.

In view of this agreement and the subsequent request I received from the three configurations, the Commission wishes to request that, the United Nations,